
Town of Amherst Police 

Station Design & Build 

Addendum #1 

-  Police are looking to be accredited, so any requirements to meet that goal should be addressed

during the construction.

-  Bathroom would not need to be handicap if only phase one is completed. The existing

bathroom can be used.

-  Security would only be for officer side of the building. The wall and door between the two

phases needs to be secure.

-  A standard steel door can be used in between lobby area and police area. A ballistic door is not

necessary.

- Cameras will not need to be a part of this project. A camera system will be added later.

- Double doors in the front of the building will need to be converted to a single door.

- Current windows are sufficient.  A security film should be added.

-  An engineer sign-off is not needed. The County Building Inspector will make sure that all plans

meet current building codes.

-  Conduit for each office, interview room, lobby, conference room and basement (one drop)

should be added to accommodate future I.T. needs.

- Drop ceiling and open block walls will be sufficient.

- No outside improvements or construction. No roof improvements or parking lot improvements.

- Appraisal is attached to this addendum along with survey.

- HVAC needs to bidded separately per phase.

http://amherstva.gov/wp-content/uploads/general/Brown-APPRAISAL-Report-07-18-Future-Police-Station.pdf





